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Dear Parent, 
 

 

Hello! I’d like to tell you about a  research study that my team and I are running at our 

office. 

 

GlaxoSmithKline (GSK) is sponsoring a  research study to test the immune response 

and safety of a meningitis B vaccine. In the US, the GSK meningitis B vaccine is 

approved by the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) for people ages 10 to 25 years. 

 

Meningitis B is an infection that can cause serious harm to the brain, spinal cord, and 

blood. It’s a  rare disease but life-threatening and can lead to death or life long 

disability.   

 

In the study, we will enroll infants aged 6 to 12 weeks and therefore the use of the 

meningitis B vaccine is investigational. Here’s some important information about the 

study: 

 

 Your baby’s time in the study will last 22 months 

 Over that time, there will be 7 in-office visits and 13 phone calls 

 There are 3 blood draws: at 7, 12, and 13 months of age 

 Participation is your personal decision and completely voluntary  

 You will be compensated $100 for each completed in-office visit  

Please contact our Lead Study Coordinator Kimm Ericksen at 801.773.4840 ext. 3639 

or Eva Pitchford at 801.773.4840 ext. 3642 for more information about joining the 

study.   
 

 

Kind Regards,  

 

Brent Eberhard, MD 

Nathan Forbush, MD 

Davin Hansen, PA-C 

Adam Hutchinson, MD 


